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PERMANENT MISSION OF THE DEMOCRATIC REPUBLIC OF TIMOR-LESTE
TO THE UNITED NATIONS OFFICE AND OTHER INTERNATIONAL ORGANIZATIONS IN GENEVA

Universal Period Review
Libya
11 November 2020

Madame President,
Timor-Leste welcomes the delegation of Libya and thanks them for their participation in this session of the UPR.
Timor-Leste wishes to make two recommendations:
· That Libya takes effective steps to end the sale of humans into slavery and forced labour,
· That Libya protects migrants and asylum seekers from refoulement.
Despites the challenges, Timor-Leste acknowledges the measures adopted by the government to address the migrant’s rights, in particular, Timor-Leste welcomes the establishment of a registration system for migrants.
Madame President,
Timor-Leste wishes Libya all the success in its review. 
I thank you.
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